
 

 

 

Thank you to the many CUPE 5555 brothers and sisters that contacted me regarding OMERS 

Information/One-to-One sessions.   

Due to the overwhelming response from the May OMERS in Bowmanville and the September OMERS in 
Peterborough, a waiting list was established.  The members on this waiting list have now been set up with their 
appointment dates and times. 
 
The OMERS One-to-One session scheduled for Saturday, November 2nd, is now FULL! 
 
Please review the upcoming OMERS dates below and contact me as soon as possible, if you are interested in a 
One-to-One appointment with the OMERS Representative. 
 
The OMERS Information session, which is open to all members who wish to attend, is only being offered on 
Saturday, October 27th at ENSS in Brighton.   Please RSVP, if you are interested in attending. 
 

DATE Saturday, October 27, 2018 

TIME 

9:30-11:00am (Information Session open to all members) RSVP 

11:00am to 3:00pm (30 minutes per member, by appt) 
Please Note:  Only 4 appt. times available  

LOCATION Library, ENSS, 71 Dundas St., Brighton 

REGISTRATION 
Email  secretary@cupe5555.ca   or 
Contact Anne Postill, Recording Secretary at  905-213-6504 

 

DATE Saturday, November 24, 2018 

TIME 

This is a One-to-One by appointment session Only! 
9:30 to 3:00pm (30 minutes per member, by appt) 
Please Note:  There are 7 appt. times available 

LOCATION CUPE 5555 Office, Unit 7, 380 Lake Rd, Bowmanville 

REGISTRATION 
Email  secretary@cupe5555.ca   or 
Contact Anne Postill, Recording Secretary at  905-213-6504 

 
ONE-TO-ONE SESSIONS – (BY APPOINTMENT ONLY!) ……………………….SPACE IS LIMITED! 

 

You must be able to commit to your appointment.                       Please consider the date when registering. 
 
Once you appointment time is scheduled, Anne will email requesting the following information:  Your Omers ID#, 2 or 
3 retirement dates you would like reviewed and your consent for OMERS to run the retirement reports. 
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